
Fwd: File Number:PLRZ20240110(Bigham)

From: John Allan
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2025 7:48 PM
To: SouthInfo; Aaron Campbell; Deb Morrison
Subject: Fwd: File Number:PLRZ20240110(Bigham)

My name is John Allan and I live on NP. I am aware of the concerns of Port Washington Rd neighbours have
had about the granting for the two past years of a TUP to Big Digem at 3334 Port Washington Rd and their
worries that Islands Trust may rezone valuable agricultural land for 'light commercial use'.
> Braedon has already been given two years to find a suitable venue for his heavy duty trucks- his operation
would in no way be called “light industrial” by islanders who live, walk, ride their bikes, as I do, along this
beautiful country road.
> The Mandate of the islands trust is to Preserve and Protect. I urge you not to grant another TUP to Big
Digem or to rezone 3334 Port Washington Road. Thanks John Allan.
>
> Sent from my iPhone


